
WINTER SPRINGS POLICE DEPARTMENT 
300 North Moss Road - Winter Springs, FL 32708 

Business (407) 327-1000 - Fax (407) 327-6652 

FOR PUBLIC RELEASE

 Date Released: 2/23/2024 

Winter Springs Police Department awarded CFA accreditation

WINTER SPRINGS, Fla. --The Winter Springs Police Department is proud to announce it has 
received accreditation from the Commission for Florida Law Enforcement Accreditation 
(CFA). 

Following a rigorous, top-to-bottom review of agency policy and operations by a team of law 
enforcement practitioners from around Florida, the Winter Springs Police Department was 
recommended for re-accreditation by the board.

The final report was presented to the Accreditation Commission at its annual meeting in St. 
Augustine February 22, 2024.

In an email to the department, Chief Matt Tracht thanked officers and staff for how well they 
represent the Winter Springs Police Department.

"The assessors had great things to say about you and how you all represented this agency. 
For that, I am beyond grateful," Tracht said. 

Being an accredited agency indicates the Winter Springs Police Department meets quality 
standards and has maintained a high level of service our citizens have come to expect.

To earn accreditation, an agency must comply with approximately 250 life, health, and safety 
standards. 

The Winter Springs Police Department received initial accreditation in 2003.

From L to R: , Vice Chair Sheriff Billy Woods, WSPD Lt Brad Heath, Dep Chief Kevin Presley, Cpl Marette Sims, Chief Matt 
Tracht, Exec. Dir. R. Stacy Lehman 




